
Doing your Leaving Cert, a mature student, need to 

upskill or unemployed? Are you looking to get back 

into education?  

 

Limerick College of Further Education is holding an 

Information Morning for all its Full-time Day Courses and part-time Evening 

Programmes from 10.00 am to 13.00 on Wednesday 18 April 2018.  

 

Come along and meet the LCFE staff who will be on hand to advise and guide 

you. Get a feel for a great college that offers a great choice of 

programmes.  


